
Memorandum

DATE February 1, 2024 CITY OF DALLAS

TO T.C. Broadnax, City Manager

SUBJECT 2024 Bond Discretionary Fund Allocations

Dear Mr. Broadnax:

As part of the bond plan supported by the Dallas City Council on Wednesday, I hereby pledge
my $5 million discretionary funds to the Parks & Recreation proposition.

I am confident this $5 million addition to the bond will help make Dallas greener and greater by
providing improved access to quality, well-maintained recreational spaces across our city. In the
coming days, I plan to work with members of our Park Board to determine more specifically how
this funding can be applied to project(s) that were previously identified as top priorities by the
Park and Recreation Department and by the public through the Community Bond Task Force.

At this time, I also want to thank you and my colleagues on the Dallas City Council for their work
during this bond process. I recognize that we have many competing needs and priorities, and
that consensus on matters such as these can be challenging. But I left Wednesday’s meeting far
more confident that together, we have built a bond proposal that can address our greatest
needs, benefit all of the people of Dallas, and make our city safer, stronger, and more vibrant.

Should you have any questions, please contact my office.

Sincerely,

Eric L. Johnson
Mayor

c: T.C. Broadnax, City Manager

Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary

Tammy Palomino, City Attorney

Mark Swann, City Auditor

Jennifer Nicewander, Director, Office of Bond and Construction Management

Genesis D. Gavino, Chief of Staff to the City Manager
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